

Bobbie Noonan's Child Care



January 2021 Monthly Newsletter 4951 W. 115th St. Alsip, II. 60803 708-385-2288



Upcoming Events

January 4

Classes resume

January 15th

Registration opens for Summer and Fall 2021



Registration

Registration for the Fall 2021 School Year and Summer Camp opens on Friday, January 15th. Once again Bobbie Noonan's will offer 50% off Fall registration fees for all currently enrolled families that register before February 15th.

Please remember to return the appropriate forms and fee to guarantee a spot for your child. If your child currently attends Bobbie Noonan's, and you would like them to attend Summer/Fall, registration is a requirement. We would hate to see our loyal families miss out on a spot!

The Registration fees are as follows:

Before Feb. 15th, 2021 After Feb. 15th, 2021

One child: \$50.00 One child: \$100.00

Family \$75.00 Family: \$150.00

Summer Activity fee is \$30.00 per child

Evaluations

Evaluations for the second half of the school year will begin this month. Each child develops at his/her own pace. Re-evaluating helps us to determine how each child is developing both academically and socially.

Assessing your child's development is very important to us. We look forward to discussing your child's evaluation with you during a scheduled phone conference on Monday, February 15th. Please note that there are no pre-school (9:00-12:00) classes on these days. We are open for full-day daycare only.

As always, we welcome any questions you might have.

We look forward to a happy, healthy New Year!